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Newsletter Summer 3 26.5.23 

Attendance 

Wrens EYFS/Y1: 100% 

Swifts Y1/2: 95.3% 

Robins Y3/4: 92.0% 

Hawks Y5/6:  94.5% 

Term-time holidays may be cheaper, but there is a huge cost in lost learning for your child.  Our curriculum is carefully 

planned to build on previous learning, so any sessions missed matter.  We really appreciate that so many of you take 

your holidays in the holidays!  I am happy to discuss the impact of term time holidays if you have any questions, and 

there is further information on our website too. 

Celebration Assemblies 

We love seeing so many of you at our Friday Celebration Assemblies – the children are always so proud to show you 

what they have been learning!  We look forward to seeing you over the next half term – dates are below. 

Safeguarding 

A huge thank you to PCSOs Lees and Jones for their informative visit to Hawks class this week – well done to Hawks 

too, as both PCSOs were very impressed with their knowledge and questions.  We are keen to develop our links with 

the local Police, so watch this space for more visits and safety learning across school.  If you have any questions 

please do get in touch as I can pass them on to the PCSOs for you. 

Robins’ Trip to the Great North Museum 

Oh my goodness, we were SO proud of Robins class when we visited the Great North Museum.  To quote one of 

them, it was ‘the best school trip, in fact school day, of my entire life’.  I’ve got to say, I’ve done a lot of school trips in 

my time, and this one was close to the top.  The children were fascinated by the Egyptians exhibition, and were able 

to put what they’d learned in class into context.  We even found a little time to explore the rest of the museum too, 

and it was great to see their utter delight with what they saw, from sarcophagi to geodes.  On top of all that, they 

also Pollinated brilliantly – their manners and behaviour were impeccable, and they impressed everyone with their 

genuine thirst for learning.  Well done Robins! 
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Edinburgh 

Building on this, Hawks’ trip to Edinburgh is coming up soon!  If you haven’t yet paid your deposit please catch up on 

ParentPay asap.   

Sowerby Music For Life 

We were delighted to be visited by Mishra Music, who gave us a whole school performance, as well as workshops 

with Robins and Hawks classes.  We were treated to a whole school performance from Hawks at the end of the day, 

using acapella singing and a range of percussion instruments – Kate and Ford remarked on their excellent attitudes 

and quick learning, well done Hawks and Robins!  If you’d like a listen to Mishra Music, here is a link to their website: 

https://www.mishramusic.co.uk/  

Wellies and Overs (still!) 

It may be Summer term – but it’s still a little damp and cold, and children need to wear their wellies and overs if they 

want to go on the field if the weather is inclement.  We have some spares in school, but please don’t put the overs 

away yet! 

Don’t forget you can also check out our Twitter account (@BurnestonSchool) to see what we’ve been up to!  You don’t 

have to have a Twitter account yourself, you can just google it, or follow via the school website (http://burneston.n-

yorks.sch.uk/ ). 
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Dates:  

5th June 2023 Sports Week All 

9th June 2023 Sports Day 

NO Celebration Assembly 

FOBS Burneston Bake Off 

All 

 

All 

12th – 14th June 2023 Edinburgh Trip Years 5-6 

16th June 2023 KS2 Celebration Assembly All + KS2 parents 

23rd June 2023 KS1 Celebration Assembly All + KS1 parents 

30th June 2023 KS2 Celebration Assembly All + KS2 parents 

7th July 2023 KS1 Celebration Assembly 

Reports out 

All + KS1 parents 

All 

8th July 2023 FOBS Summer Fair All 

12th July 2023 Madni Mosque Trip KS2 

19th July 2023 Leavers’ Service Year 6 Parents 

21st July 2023 Break Up 

FOBS End of Term Treat 

Stall 

NO After School Club 

All 

All 

 

All 

22nd July 2023 Burneston & Carthorpe 

Show 

All 

 

 


